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The big issue I have with this isn't that they are made available.  But that these 

facilities and their leadership during Covid essentially forced people and lied to 

people to coerce them. Coercion goes against the Nuremberg code and is never 

acceptable.  

 

The elderly are the most vulnerable to illness. Thats a fact.  

 

They are also the most vulnerable to the shots though and they killed many. These 

supposed vaccines which aren't proper vaccines since they need yearly or even by-

yearly boosters making them not a vaccine and simply a possible immune support 

shot have been proven ineffective.  The US had terrible losses even with the massive 

influx of people taking the vaccine with no link to positive effects in preventing loss.  

 

I think the facilities should ensure they have access to the meds and vaccines as 

they have the right.  

 

I however don't think they should be administered by staff and instead a clinic should 

come in or something to talk to people and they should have the right to have a 

family member or caregiver ( which is law be present to help guide them SB 1303) 

 

 

Vote no on SB 1030 


